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The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) had only one ARRA award to report: the 

Ambulatory Surgical Center – Healthcare Associated Infection (ASC-HAI) Prevention Initiative 

2009 in the amount of $16,250.  There were no sub awards, sub recipients or vendor payments 

associated with this award.  Prior to reviewing the award data, the Agency’s Inspector General’s 

(IG) Office attended training on ARRA reporting requirements and the IG’s role in reviewing 

this data.  In addition, throughout the course of the review, IG staff worked closely with Agency 

and Florida’s Office of Economic Recovery staff to help ensure reported data was accurate and 

complete.  The IG’s data quality review consisted of verifying: 

 Award information to award documentation and U.S. Department of Health & Human 

Services supplementary award instructions, and 

 Project information through discussions with Agency staff and reviewing the 

methodology used to calculate award expenditures and the number of jobs 

created/retained. 


